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6. NUMRAT (Myrmecobius fasciatus)

Definitely were some in the earlier years,
but none seen for a:long time.
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In hig dilary for the weuk endlng August Byt
Assistant Inspector D.H. Smith, of Albany, reported
having observed 3 Black Swans in Princess Royal Harbour.
This was the first sighting, he said, of swans in the
harbour since the winter migration, =



